
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2024-023 

DATE:   June 7, 2024 

TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors 

SUBJECT: July 2024 State Civil Service Commission Meeting Rescheduled 

 

The State Civil Service Commission Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 3, 2024, has been 
cancelled and rescheduled for Tuesday, July 23, 2024, at 9 am. The meeting will be held in the 
Louisiana Purchase Room, of the Claiborne Building, 1201 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, 
Louisiana. 
 
The deadline for agencies to submit agenda items has been adjusted to June 24, 2024.  
 
The State Civil Service website has been updated to reflect these changes. If you have any 
questions, please contact SCSInfo@la.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
s/Chris Deer 
State Civil Service Deputy Director 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 
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